RMCHCS CFO resigns from position
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Jay Hodges, former chief financial officer for Rehoboth McKinley Christian Healthcare Services,
resigned from his position at the hospital after about 14 months on the job.

Hodges previously worked at Red River Regional Hospital in Bonham, Texas, where RMCHCS
CEO David Conejo had also served as CEO prior to 2014.

Hodges had continued to live in Texas even while working at RMCHCS. That commute and a
recent development at his home was instrumental in his decision to resign.

“[Hodges] was told he needed to be within an hour of his home for personal reasons,” Conejo
said in a conversation with the Sun Feb. 4.

There were no updates on whether the position has been filled at press time.
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